
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Notice 
 
 
 
January 13, 2022 
 
 
 
The discretional Workshop Meeting of the Sun City Fire District Board scheduled for 
Tuesday, January 18, 2022, has been cancelled.  The next regularly scheduled 
statutory meeting of the Sun City Fire Board will be held Tuesday, January 25, 2022, at 
9:30 a.m. in the Sun City Fire Administration community meeting room.   
 
Please note that due to the increase in COVID cases the January 25, 2022, board 
meeting is not open to in-person attendance.  The meeting will be broadcast via Zoom.  
Zoom meeting information will be provided on the meeting agenda which can be found 
at https://www.scfmd.az.gov/reports-forms-documents/agendas-minutes/.  
 
 
For the Board, 
 

Tim Wilmes 
 
Tim Wilmes 
Clerk of the Board 


